Welcome to Mortimer:

Dear year 6,

I hope you, your family and your friends are all safe and well. I am sure that the last 12 weeks have been very different from what you thought your final months would be like at primary school. Your teachers will have missed you and as you have begun to return to school, I bet they were all delighted to see you all again!

Normally, I would be saying I can't wait to see you all on our transition days, but unfortunately we are unable to have them this year.

However, I am delighted you have decided to choose Mortimer as your next school and I can't wait to meet you all in September.

Mrs Kennedy will be your Head of Year and I know she is equally excited to meet everyone when you arrive at Mortimer.

I would also love you to write a letter back to us, introducing yourself and telling us a bit about you as a person. For example, your hobbies, your favourite type of book, how lockdown has been for you, what you are looking forward to the most and any questions you have about Mortimer. You can email your letter to:

admin@mortimercommunitycollege.co.uk

We can't wait to meet you!

I will also be writing to your families and asking them if they have any questions they would like to ask me about the school and plans for September.

Look out for some information in the coming weeks on our website and please ask your parents/carers to take a look at our social media. There are all sorts of different posts that may be of interest and there are activities to get involved with.

Even in these very different times, I hope you enjoy your final weeks at your primary school and I will see you all soon.

Don't forget your letters ☺

Take care,

Mr Hignett Headteacher



www.mortimercommunitycollege.co.uk